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Community Spotlight: Siena Youth 

Center Gears up for a New Year 

This year, the 

Siena Youth 

Center welcomes 

120 middle school 

and high school-

aged youth to 

participate in its 

many community-based leadership 

development programs. Siena Youth Center 

staff encourages youth to vote on all activities, 

including weekly sports nights, community 

service, and parent action meetings. They also 

look forward to camping trips, college visits, 

mentorship outings, the annual Bike Rodeo, 

and OYE Latino Youth Conference. With the 

young minds of the Siena Youth Center hard at 

work, the future is bright for North Fair Oaks.  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

CONNECT WITH US! CONTACT INFORMATION 

Jenifer Logia, Outreach Coordinator  
650-363-1938 |  jlogia@smcgov.org 

Facebook 

/NFOforward 

Twitter Instagram Nextdoor.com Flickr 

www.NFOforward.org 
@NFOforward nfoforward 

NFO Community Council Meeting 
7:00pm, Fair Oaks Community Center 
2600 Middlefield Road, Redwood City 

29 
OCT 

27 
OCT 

Middlefield Road Parking Lot Meeting  
7:00pm, Fair Oaks Community Center 
2600 Middlefield Road, Redwood City 

Irving Torres, Legislative Aide District 4 
650-363-4801  |  itorres@smcgov.org 

Ride the Free Weekend County Parks Shuttle 

The San Mateo County Parks Department now 

offers a free weekend park shuttle service with 

stops in East Palo Alto, Menlo Park, North Fair 

Oaks, and Redwood City, and takes riders to 

Edgewood Park and Wunderlich Park. For more 

info on the shuttle route and schedule, visit:  

www.SMCoParks.org/ParkShuttle or call 650-599-7200. 

Help Design New Middlefield Road Parking Lot 

Middlefield Road is known for its 

great food, shopping, and local 

businesses—and a lack of parking! 

President Warren Slocum and the 

San Mateo County Board of 

Supervisors purchased three 

properties to help reduce this 

problem.  And, now, San Mateo County 

staff are excited to share the plans to 

build a brand new public parking lot 

located on the corner of Middlefield 

Road and Second Avenue. We invite you 

to join us for a community meeting to 

provide your input on how the parking 

lot will look and function. Attendees will 

discuss different design options, as well as the use of parking 

meters, time limits, hours of operation, and more. 

Join us on Thursday, October 13 at 7:00pm at the Fair Oaks 

Community Center, Multipurpose Room, located at 2600 

Middlefield Road, Redwood City. We hope to see you there! 

13 
OCT 

Domestic Violence Event: ¡Si Se Puede! 
10:00am, Verbo Family Service  
2798 Bay Road, Redwood City  
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